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Letter/Sound Relationships · Word-Solving Actions · Word
Meaning Each 4-page lesson includes: 1. Professional
Understandings Explanations of underlying principles
research, and suggestions for working with English
Language Learners 2. 3-part Lesson plan · Teach Step by
step instructions for implementing the lesson · Apply
Application activities and routines for teaching them ·
Share Guidelines for reinforcing principles and helping
children share their learning 3. Follow-up Assessment
links to literacy framework, extensions, and home
connections
Common Core Curriculum Maps in English Language Arts,
Grades K-5 Common Core 2011-10-04 The first books to
present specific guidance for teaching the Common Core
State Standards Forty-three states plus the District of
Columbia and the U.S. Virgin Islands have signed on to
adopt the Common Core State Standards (CCSS). The need
for curriculum guides to assist teachers in helping
students meet these standards has become imperative.
Created by teachers, for teachers, the research-based
curriculum maps in this book present a comprehensive,

Yearly Plans Ann Eisen 1997-07-01
Brainless Sameness Bob Sornson 2018-08-16 This book is a
manifesto for change to a system that allows students to
fall in love with learning and stay in the growth
mindset for life. It offers an inspired vision of what
schools could be, with clear action steps for your
school and your community.
Reading Street Common Core 2016
Phonemic Awareness Michael Heggerty 2003-01-01
Phonics Lessons Gay Su Pinnell 2002-10-01 A Complete
Phonics and Word Study Curriculum for each of the
primary grades With 100 minilessons for each of the
three grade levels, you can use the month-bymonth
planning guide, the assessment checklists, and the
lesson selection map to choose the lessons that align
with your student's needs and the Word Study Continuum.
The Continuum encompasses nine scientific categories of
learning: · Early Literacy Concepts · High-Frequency
Words · Phonological and Phonemic Awareness · Spelling
Patterns · Letter Knowledge · Word Structure ·
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coherent sequence of thematic units for teaching the
skills outlined in the CCSS for English language arts in
Grades K-5. The maps address every standard in the CCSS,
yet are flexible and adaptable to accommodate diverse
teaching styles. Each grade is broken down into six
units that include focus standards, suggested works,
sample activities and assessments, lesson plans, and
more Teachers can use the maps to plan their year and
craft their own more detailed lesson plans Any teacher,
school, or district that chooses to follow the Common
Core maps can be confident that they are adhering to the
standards.
Guided Math AMPED Reagan Tunstall 2021-03-31 In today's
classrooms, the instructional needs and developmental
levels of our students are highly varied, and the
conventional math whole-group model has its downsides.
In contrast to the rigid, one-size-ts-all approach of
conventional whole-group instruction, guided math allows
us to structure our math block to support student
learning in risk-free, small-group instruction. Guided
math goes beyond just reorganizing your math block; it
also gives you an opportunity to approach math
instruction with a renewed sense of perspective and
purpose. Drawing on two decades of experience, Reagan
Tunstall oers step-by-step best practices to help
educators revolutionize their math blocks with a
student-centered approach. Whether you're a new teacher
who's curious about guided math or a veteran educator
looking to hone your methodology, Guided Math AMPED will
transform your math block into an exciting and engaging
encounter that encourages your students to see
themselves as genuine mathematicians. "Most educators
have come to realize that the magic happens at the
teacher table or during small-group instruction. If
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that's the case, Guided Math AMPED is the spell book." JENNIFER SALYARDS, M.Ed., principal, Chamberlin
Elementary, Stephenville ISD "Guided Math AMPED provides
educators with a practical framework for enhancing math
instruction in a way that provides research-based
practices, differentiated instruction, and fun, all
while strengthening relationships with students and
developing math mindsets. No matter your experience or
tenure in education, Guided Math AMPED will give you
tips and tricks to implement in your classroom." -MATT
BERES, district administrator, Wooster, OH "Guided math
is one of the best things you can implement in your
classroom, and Reagan Tunstall is the best to learn
from, thanks to her perfect framework and step-by-step
instructions. She has thought through every potential
roadblock and offers concise solutions because she's
experienced it all in her own classroom." -HALEE
SIKORSKI, educator, A Latte Learning "Don't you dare let
another teacher borrow this book . . . you may never get
it back! From the rst page to the end, this book is lled
with practical ideas and guidelines guaranteed to take
your guided math block to the next level." -LORI
MCDONALD, M.Ed., retired educator
Daily 6-Trait Writing, Grade 6+ Evan-Moor Educational
Publishers 2008-06-01 "Photocopying the pages in this
book is permitted for single-classroom use only. Making
photocopies for additional classes or schools is
prohibited"--p. [1].
Writers are Readers Lester L. Laminack 2015 In Writers
Are Readers, the mutually supportive roles of reading
and writing are made visible through the idea of
"flipsides;" how a reader's insights can be turned
around to provide insights into his own writing, and
vice versa. Lester and Reba's trademark engaging style
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is woven throughout chapters full of sample lessons,
student writing samples, and recommended texts for
maximizing the flipped concept across the year. "Leading
the student to understand what he did as a reader can
become a lens that brings into focus what the writer had
to do before a reader ever saw the page," they write.
Discover fresh new ways to turn reading strategies into
writing opportunities that your students will be excited
about and deeply understand.
Into Reading 2019-04 Includes Into Reading grade 1
Teacher's guide (6 volumes) ; Teaching Pal (5 volumes) ;
My Book student edition (5 volumes) ; Genre Study
teacher's guide; Instructional Cards Kit box.
What Your First Grader Needs to Know (Revised and
Updated) E.D. Hirsch, Jr. 2014-08-26 Give your child a
smart start with the revised and updated What Your First
Grader Needs to Know What will your child be expected to
learn in the first grade? How can you help him or her at
home? How can teachers foster active, successful
learning in the classroom? This book answers these allimportant questions and more, offering the specific
shared knowledge that hundreds of parents and teachers
across the nation have agreed upon for American first
graders. Featuring a new Introduction, filled with
opportunities for reading aloud and fostering
discussion, this first-grade volume of the acclaimed
Core Knowledge Series presents the sort of knowledge and
skills that should be at the core of a challenging
first-grade education. Inside you’ll discover • Favorite
poems—old and new, such as “The Owl and the Pussycat,”
“Wynken, Blynken, and Nod,” and “Thirty Days Hath
September” • Beloved stories—from many times and lands,
including a selection of Aesop’s fables, “Hansel and
Gretel,” “All Stories Are Anansi’s,” “The Tale of Peter
kindergarten-common-core-daily-five-pacing-guide

Rabbit,” and more • Familiar sayings and phrases—such as
“Do unto others as you would have them do unto you” and
“Practice makes perfect” • World and American history
and geography—take a trip down the Nile with King Tut
and learn about the early days of our country, including
the story of Jamestown, the Pilgrims, and the American
Revolution • Visual arts—fun activities plus
reproductions of masterworks by Leonardo da Vinci,
Vincent van Gogh, Paul Cézanne, Georgia O’Keeffe, and
others • Music—engaging introductions to great composers
and music, including classical music, opera, and jazz,
as well as a selection of favorite children’s songs •
Math—a variety of activities to help your child learn to
count, add and subtract, solve problems, recognize
geometrical shapes and patterns, and learn about telling
time • Science—interesting discussions of living things
and their habitats, the human body, the states of
matter, electricity, our solar system, and what’s inside
the earth, plus stories of famous scientists such as
Thomas Edison and Louis Pasteur
Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through
Age 8 National Research Council 2015-07-23 Children are
already learning at birth, and they develop and learn at
a rapid pace in their early years. This provides a
critical foundation for lifelong progress, and the
adults who provide for the care and the education of
young children bear a great responsibility for their
health, development, and learning. Despite the fact that
they share the same objective - to nurture young
children and secure their future success - the various
practitioners who contribute to the care and the
education of children from birth through age 8 are not
acknowledged as a workforce unified by the common
knowledge and competencies needed to do their jobs well.
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Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through
Age 8 explores the science of child development,
particularly looking at implications for the
professionals who work with children. This report
examines the current capacities and practices of the
workforce, the settings in which they work, the policies
and infrastructure that set qualifications and provide
professional learning, and the government agencies and
other funders who support and oversee these systems.
This book then makes recommendations to improve the
quality of professional practice and the practice
environment for care and education professionals. These
detailed recommendations create a blueprint for action
that builds on a unifying foundation of child
development and early learning, shared knowledge and
competencies for care and education professionals, and
principles for effective professional learning. Young
children thrive and learn best when they have secure,
positive relationships with adults who are knowledgeable
about how to support their development and learning and
are responsive to their individual progress.
Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through
Age 8 offers guidance on system changes to improve the
quality of professional practice, specific actions to
improve professional learning systems and workforce
development, and research to continue to build the
knowledge base in ways that will directly advance and
inform future actions. The recommendations of this book
provide an opportunity to improve the quality of the
care and the education that children receive, and
ultimately improve outcomes for children.
SRA Open Court Reading 2002 Each story supports
instruction in new phonics elements and incorporates
elements and high frequency words that have been
kindergarten-common-core-daily-five-pacing-guide

previously taught.
Guided Math: A Framework for Mathematics Instruction
Second Edition Laney Sammons 2019-03-22 This
instructional math framework provides an environment for
mathematics that fosters mathematical thinking and
understanding while meeting the needs of all students.
This updated math resource takes an innovative approach
to mathematics instruction and uses the same teaching
philosophies for guided reading. Educators will learn
how to effectively utilize small-group and whole-group
instruction, manipulatives, math warm-ups, and Math
Workshop to engage K-12 students in connecting
mathematics to their own lives. Maximize the impact of
your instruction with ideas for using ongoing assessment
and differentiation strategies. This 2nd edition guided
math resource provides practical guidance and sample
lessons for grade level bands K-2, 3-5, 6-8, and 9-12.
Promote a classroom environment of numeracy and
mathematical discourse with this essential professional
resource for K-12 math teachers!
Common Core Curriculum Maps in English Language Arts
Common Core 2011-10-13
Words Their Way: Pearson New International Edition
Donald R. Bear 2013-07-26 Words Their Way is a hands-on,
developmentally-driven approach to word study that
illustrates how to integrate and teach children phonics,
vocabulary, and spelling skills. Building on its bestselling approach, this edition of Words Their Way
continues the phenomenon that has helped thousands of
children improve their literacy skills. This Fifth
Edition features updated activities, expanded coverage
of English learners, and emphasis on progress
monitoring. All new classroom videos, an enhanced
assessment application tool available on a new Web
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Resources site, as well as enhanced word sorts, picture
sorts and games offer teachers even more tools that will
enhance their word study instruction.
Reading, Grade 2 Carson-Dellosa Publishing 2015-06-26
Standards-Based Connections Reading for grade 2 offers
focused skill practice in reading comprehension. A skill
assessment will point out students' learning gaps. This
allows teachers to choose appropriate student pages for
individualized remediation. The student pages emphasize
five important reading comprehension skills:
summarizing, inferring, story elements, comparing and
contrasting, and cause and effect. The book includes
high-interest fiction and nonfiction, with texts about
moving day, volcanoes, Laura Ingalls Wilder, planets,
poetry, and more. --Each 96-page book in the StandardsBased Connections Reading series includes a skill
assessment, an assessment analysis, targeted practice
pages, and an answer key, making this series an ideal
resource for differentiation and remediation. The skill
assessments and assessment analyses help teachers
determine individualized instructional needs. And, the
focused, comprehensive practice pages and selfassessments guide students to reflection and exploration
for deeper learning!
An American Methodology Ann Eisen 2010-12-01 Music
Education Literacy Curriculum for Grade Kindergarten
through Grade Six based on the Kodály philosophy of
music education using American folk music. Second
Edition has more folk songs, art songs, and model lesson
plans. There are prepare, present, and practice model
lesson plans for each grade K-6. There is also a new
section in the second grade curriculum on teaching
compound rhythms and six-eight meter in second or third
grade. All suggested songs have been carefully
kindergarten-common-core-daily-five-pacing-guide

researched for this age group. In the section on How to
Teach A Song, in addition to How To Teach a Song by Rote
we have included How To Teach a Song by Reading (by
rhythm only or by stick and staff notations).--Publisher
description.
Getting to the Core of Writing: Essential Lessons for
Every Kindergarten Student Richard Gentry 2012-06-01
Inspire students to develop as writers in the
kindergarden classroom with these engaging and creative
writing lessons. This classroom-tested resource shows
positive results in students' writing and simplifies the
planning of writing instruction. It contains detailed
information on how to establish and manage daily
Writer's Workshop and includes consistent, structured
instruction to encourage students to actively
participate in the writing process. Specific lessons to
help students develop the traits of quality writing are
also included.
Reading with Meaning Debbie Miller 2013-01 In the second
edition of Reading with Meaning, Debbie Miller shares
her new thinking about comprehension strategy
instruction, the gradual release of responsibility
instructional model, and planning for student engagement
and independence. It has been ten years since the first
edition, in which Debbie chronicled a year in her own
classroom. Reading with Meaning, Second Edition supports
that work and expands her vision of strategy instruction
and intentional teaching and learning. Debbie believes
that every child deserves at least a full year of growth
during each classroom year and offers planning documents
with matching assessments to ensure that no child falls
through the cracks. The second edition also provides new
book recommendations that will engage and delight
students, and current picture books for reading aloud
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and strategy instruction. This new edition reflects
Debbie's professional experiences and judgment, her work
in classrooms and collaboration with colleagues, and the
current research in the field, showcasing her newest,
best thinking.
Achieve! Grade 3 Learning Company 2014-08-19 This photobased workbook series was designed by Houghton Mifflin
Harcourt, a global leader in education serving 60
million students worldwide.Achieve! offers a
comprehensive curriculum with a funny bone. Vibrant
photographs form the center of each activity: math,
reading, science, and social studies. The book's central
character is Cosmo. Cosmo appears on selected activity
pages to help extend ideas to every day life. Whether
it's used as a summer refresher or for weekend
reinforcement, it's the perfect tool to nurture kids'
natural interest in the world and how it works. In
theAchieve! Grade 3 workbook, kids have hundreds of
opportunities to practice Common-Core aligned math,
literacy, science, and social studies. Multiply and
divide, recognize and decode Latin suffixes, and explore
the concept of global citizenship.
What Your Preschooler Needs to Know E. D. Hirsch, Jr.
2008 The creators of the Core Knowledge Series for
elementary school students turn their attention to the
needs of preschoolers to describe the essential building
blocks of knowledge they require to provide a firm
foundation for their future educational career, in a
read-aloud anthology that covers everything from science
and history to songs, stories, and more. Original.
60,000 first printing.
Teaching to the Math Common Core State Standards F. D.
Rivera 2014-02-05 This is a methods book for elementary
majors and preservice/beginning elementary teachers. It
kindergarten-common-core-daily-five-pacing-guide

takes a very practical approach to learning to teach
elementary school mathematics in an emerging Age of the
Common Core State Standards. The Common Core State
Standards in Mathematics (CCSSM) is not meant to be
“the” official mathematics curriculum; it was
purposefully developed primarily to provide clear
learning expectations of mathematics content that are
appropriate at every grade level and to help prepare all
students to be ready for college and the workplace. A
quick glance at the Table of Contents in this book
indicates a serious engagement with the recommended
mathematics underlying the kindergarten through grade 5
portions of the CCSSM first, with issues in contentpractice assessment, learning, teaching, and classroom
management pursued next and in that order. In this book
we explore what it means to teach to the CCSSM within an
alignment mindset involving content-practice learning,
teaching, and assessment. The CCSSM content standards,
which pertain to mathematical knowledge, skills, and
applications, have been carefully crafted so that they
are teachable, learnable, coherent, fewer, clearer, and
higher. The practice standards, which refer to
institutionally valued mathematical actions, processes,
and habits, have been conceptualized in ways that will
hopefully encourage all elementary students to engage
with the content standards more deeply than merely
acquiring mathematical knowledge by rote and imitation.
Thus, in the CCSSM, proficiency in content alone is not
sufficient, and so does practice without content, which
is limited. Content and practice are both equally
important and, thus, must come together in teaching,
learning, and assessment in order to support authentic
mathematical understanding. This blended, multisourced
text is a “getting smart” book. It helps elementary
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majors and preservice/beginning elementary teachers work
within the realities of accountable pedagogy and develop
a proactive disposition that is capable of supporting
all elementary students in order for them to experience
growth in mathematical understanding necessary for
middle school and beyond, including future careers.
The Daily 5 Gail Boushey 2006-01-01 Describes the
philosophy of the Daily 5 teaching structure and
includes a collection of literacy tasks for students to
complete daily.
Interactive Writing Andrea McCarrier 2018-08-22
Interactive Writing is specifically focused on the early
phases of writing, and has special relevance to
prekindergarten, kindergarten, grade 1 and 2 teachers.
Creative Curriculum Teaching Strategies 1988-01-01 The
Creative Curriculum comes alive! This videotape-winner
of the 1989 Silver Apple Award at the National
Educational Film and Video Festival-demonstrates how
teachers set the stage for learning by creating a
dynamic well-organized environment. It shows children
involved in seven of the interest areas in the The
Creative Curriculum and explains how they learn in each
area. Everyone conducts in-service training workshops
for staff and parents or who teaches early childhood
education courses will find the video an indispensable
tool for explainin appropriate practice.
Reading 2007 Big Book Grade K Unit 1 Week 1 the Little
School Bus Carol Roth 2005-03 An assortment of animals,
including a goat in a coat, a quick chick, and a hairy
bear, ride the bus to and from school.
Wisconsin Model Early Learning Standards 5th Edition
Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction 2017
Health Education Content Standards for California Public
Schools California. Department of Education 2009
kindergarten-common-core-daily-five-pacing-guide

Provides guidance on the essential skills and knowledge
that students should have at each grade level. Good
health and academic success go together and local
educators are encourage to apply these guidelines when
developing strategies for helath education and other
interdisciplinary subjects.
The Bilingual Advantage Rebecca M. Callahan 2014-09-01
Using novel methodological approaches and new data, The
Bilingual Advantage draws together researchers from
education, economics, sociology, anthropology and
linguistics to examine the economic and employment
benefits of bilingualism in the US labor market,
countering past research that shows no such benefits
exist.
A Lesson Plan for Teachers (New and Old!) Michele Luck
2009
A Look at Kindergarten Through Grade Six in California
Public Schools Faye Ong 2011 "The publication is based
on 'A look at kindergarten through grade six in
California public schools and the common core state
standards'". This online publication contains all
content areas...and is attached as a CD-ROM for
reference." -- p. v.
Eager to Learn National Research Council 2001-01-22
Clearly babies come into the world remarkably receptive
to its wonders. Their alertness to sights, sounds, and
even abstract concepts makes them inquisitive explorers-and learners--every waking minute. Well before formal
schooling begins, children's early experiences lay the
foundations for their later social behavior, emotional
regulation, and literacy. Yet, for a variety of reasons,
far too little attention is given to the quality of
these crucial years. Outmoded theories, outdated facts,
and undersized budgets all play a part in the uneven
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quality of early childhood programs throughout our
country. What will it take to provide better early
education and care for our children between the ages of
two and five? Eager to Learn explores this crucial
question, synthesizing the newest research findings on
how young children learn and the impact of early
learning. Key discoveries in how young children learn
are reviewed in language accessible to parents as well
as educators: findings about the interplay of biology
and environment, variations in learning among
individuals and children from different social and
economic groups, and the importance of health, safety,
nutrition and interpersonal warmth to early learning.
Perhaps most significant, the book documents how very
early in life learning really begins. Valuable
conclusions and recommendations are presented in the
areas of the teacher-child relationship, the
organization and content of curriculum, meeting the
needs of those children most at risk of school failure,
teacher preparation, assessment of teaching and
learning, and more. The book discusses: Evidence for
competing theories, models, and approaches in the field
and a hard look at some day-to-day practices and
activities generally used in preschool. The role of the
teacher, the importance of peer interactions, and other
relationships in the child's life. Learning needs of
minority children, children with disabilities, and other
special groups. Approaches to assessing young children's
learning for the purposes of policy decisions, diagnosis
of educational difficulties, and instructional planning.
Preparation and continuing development of teachers.
Eager to Learn presents a comprehensive, coherent
picture of early childhood learning, along with a clear
path toward improving this important stage of life for
kindergarten-common-core-daily-five-pacing-guide

all children.
Helping Children Learn Mathematics National Research
Council 2002-07-31 Results from national and
international assessments indicate that school children
in the United States are not learning mathematics well
enough. Many students cannot correctly apply
computational algorithms to solve problems. Their
understanding and use of decimals and fractions are
especially weak. Indeed, helping all children succeed in
mathematics is an imperative national goal. However, for
our youth to succeed, we need to change how weâ€™re
teaching this discipline. Helping Children Learn
Mathematics provides comprehensive and reliable
information that will guide efforts to improve school
mathematics from pre--kindergarten through eighth grade.
The authors explain the five strands of mathematical
proficiency and discuss the major changes that need to
be made in mathematics instruction, instructional
materials, assessments, teacher education, and the
broader educational system and answers some of the
frequently asked questions when it comes to mathematics
instruction. The book concludes by providing recommended
actions for parents and caregivers, teachers,
administrators, and policy makers, stressing the
importance that everyone work together to ensure a
mathematically literate society.
Mathematics Framework for California Public Schools
California. Curriculum Development and Supplemental
Materials Commission 2006 "Adopted by the California
State Board of Education, March 2005"--Cover.
Reading Wonders Reading/Writing Workshop Grade 4 McGrawHill Education 2012-04-16 Concise and focused, the
Wonders Reading/Writing Workshop is a powerful
instructional tool that provides students with
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hidden explanation for our country's frustrating lack of
progress when it comes to providing every child with a
quality education. The problem wasn't one of the usual
scapegoats: lazy teachers, shoddy facilities, lack of
accountability. It was something no one was talking
about: the elementary school curriculum's intense focus
on decontextualized reading comprehension "skills" at
the expense of actual knowledge. In the tradition of
Dale Russakoff's The Prize and Dana Goldstein's The
Teacher Wars, Wexler brings together history, research,
and compelling characters to pull back the curtain on
this fundamental flaw in our education system--one that
fellow reformers, journalists, and policymakers have
long overlooked, and of which the general public,
including many parents, remains unaware. But The
Knowledge Gap isn't just a story of what schools have
gotten so wrong--it also follows innovative educators
who are in the process of shedding their deeply
ingrained habits, and describes the rewards that have
come along: students who are not only excited to learn
but are also acquiring the knowledge and vocabulary that
will enable them to succeed. If we truly want to fix our
education system and unlock the potential of our
neediest children, we have no choice but to pay
attention.
Common Core Curriculum Maps in English Language Arts,
Grades K-5 Common Core 2011-10-19

systematic support for the close reading of complex
text. Introduce the week’s concept with video,
photograph, interactive graphic organizers, and more
Teach through mini lessons that reinforce comprehension
strategies and skills, genre, and vocabulary Model
elements of close reading with shared, short-text reads
of high interest and grade-level rigor
A Fresh Look at Phonics, Grades K-2 Wiley Blevins
2016-06-17 In a Fresh Look at Phonics, Wiley Blevins,
author of the blockbuster Phonics from A-Z, explains the
7 ingredients of phonics instruction that lead to the
greatest student gains, based on two decades of research
in classrooms. For each of these seven must-haves, Wiley
shares lessons, routines, word lists, tips for ELL and
advanced learners, and advice on pitfalls to avoid
regarding pacing, decodable texts, transition time, and
more. A Fresh Look at Phonics is the evidence-based
solution you have been seeking that ensures all students
develop a solid foundation for reading.
Foreign Language Framework for California Public Schools
California. State Board of Education 1989
The Knowledge Gap Natalie Wexler 2020-08-04 The untold
story of the root cause of America's education crisis-and the seemingly endless cycle of multigenerational
poverty. It was only after years within the education
reform movement that Natalie Wexler stumbled across a
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